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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to offer full support of the five campaign reform recommendations to the
Standards of Conduct Committee which are full public funding of elections, banning of
solicitation during campaigns, reducing campaign donations cap, banning corporate
donations and limiting candidate war chests.

These are all vitally important to the protection of the democratic process.
Sincerely,

Flora Worth
PO Box 3208
Lihue, HI 96766
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